Minutes of the Monday, August 10th , 2020
Winslow Park Commission Meeting
6:00 PM
@ Online
As produced by Neil Lyman
Winslow Park Manager and Winslow Park Commission Secretary
In Attendance-  Dan Piltch, Pierre Shevenell, Fred Reeder, Bill Ross, Ann Richie
Absent-  Susan Hazzard, Nancy Marquis, Ben Lehay, Kim Swett 

· The Park Manager, Neil Lyman gave a brief report about the status of the park. He reported that the park remained busy and that the available campsites were almost fully booked much of the time. He added that income has been steady and better than expected. He also reported that multiple changes to operations are still in place such as limited campsites, no group shelter rentals, and posting about limited numbers of people in certain areas.
· Members present gave brief introductions.

Old Business: 
· Neil Lyman reported that as income has been better than expected he would start looking back into projects such as ADA access which were deferred due to concerns about COVID and its effect on revenue.

New Business:
· The commission briefly discussed a recommendation by Neil Lyman that the cottage be rented for the whole winter season (as it used to be)  to one resident in light of the pandemic. It was agreed that this was a decent plan. Winter rental procedures will be discussed again after this season.

· It was noted that the commission needs to elect officers at a later meeting.
Other Business: 
Meeting adjourned at 6:45








